Communication to Families, Return to 4-Day In Person Hybrid Learning Form

Dear Baltimore Highlands School Families,

We are excited to announce the opportunity for Elementary students to attend school for in-person learning 4 days per week. Through consultation with health experts and while continuing to implement CDC recommended mitigation strategies to the greatest extent possible, this opportunity will be available for Elementary students beginning on May 10, 2021.

Parents will now have two options to consider:

#1: your child will attend in-person learning 4 days per week with virtual learning on Wednesdays

#2: your child will attend virtual learning at home 5 days a week.

With both options #1 and #2, Wednesdays will continue to be asynchronous days for all students. Wednesdays provide teachers the opportunity to meet with small group of students, provide tutoring, conduct individual student check-ins, plan for instruction, and engage in professional learning.

If you have a student in Cohort A or Cohort B already, your student will automatically be changed to 4 days a week for in person learning starting on May 10th. However, if you decide to make a change back to virtual learning, all you will have to do is contact the office and we will make that change for you.

If you have a student that is attending virtual learning only and you would like to make a change from virtual learning to 4 days a week for in -person learning, you will need to complete the link below to let us know about this change. This must be completed by Wednesday, April 21st. If the link is not completed by April 21st, your student will remain virtual.

If you plan to change from virtual learning to 4-days in person learning, please complete the link below by **April 21, 2021**.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3cPDSRs_g0GOdLONSDpa_emLhfT_2rtOoCYDNnTbuSNUN1pUUVpTUjVQSkdBTExEOUc3RkhZSjJQVS4u

The link must be completed for each child that is attending school.

If you need any assistance completing the online form using the link, please contact the office 410-887-0919 and we will assist.

Thank you,

Brian Williams

Principal Email: bwilliams2@bcps.org